OFFICE OF THE MAYOR RECEIVED

2383 NOV 12 PM 4: 03

November 6, 2003

Joyce Streator
Vice Mayor/ Councilwoman
District 1
City Hall
100 North Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, California 91109

Dear Councilwoman Streator,

With regret I am submitting my letter of resignation from the Pasadena Library Commission. I started a new position in June of this year with a company based in Los Angeles. Unfortunately with my work schedule and travel demands I am unable to fulfill my duties as Library Commissioner of District 1. My resignation is effective December 31, 2003.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time working with Luis Herrera, Library Director, and the other Commission members. Thank you for the opportunity to serve, and I look forward to working with you on other projects in the future.

deatrict 1

Sincerely, Wester L. Pollins

Desiree L. Rollins

01/12/2004 7/A/2.